
Intermittent Overnight Closures Planned 
at I-5/Genesee Avenue Interchange: 
June 21 – 26 
Beginning Sunday, June 21, and throughout the week, the Interstate 5 
(I-5)/Genesee Avenue northbound off-ramp will be closed intermittently 
from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. for construction. During this same period, there will 
be lane closures on Genesee Avenue.

Construction schedules are subject to change.

Crews will work to minimize impacts to nearby businesses, residents, 
and commuters. Motorists are advised to plan their travel and avoid the 
area, if possible. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained. We 
appreciate your patience as we work to improve the interchange.

About the Project
The $105 million project will replace the existing six-lane Genesee Avenue 
overcrossing with a ten-lane structure that will include additional vehicle 
lanes, sidewalks, and bicycle lanes to better accommodate current and 
future traffic demands in the San Diego region. Check out the project 
webcam to see activities from today - or even since the project began.

The I-5/Genesee Avenue Interchange Project is expected to be completed 
in 2017.
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